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November 10, 2022 
 
Mr. Paul Joseph & Ms. Meg Kiely 
The Natick Housing Authority 
13 E. Central St. 
Natick, MA 01760 
 
Dear Mr. Joseph & Ms. Kiely, 
 
I am writing to express my interest in the open position for the Natick Housing Authority Board. I believe 
I have a strong skillset that would be valuable to the board in helping the town of Natick meet their 
community goals for its residents and their housing.  
 
My entire professional career has been dedicated to affordable housing and I would love to apply that 
knowledge to the town I live in.  
 
Please take a moment to review my attached resume. I would love to set up a time to speak after you 
have had a chance to evaluate my experience in the affordable housing world. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
David Ciminelli 

 
 
  


